From: Robert Melvin

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:16 PM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 934 Oxford St W. - proposed development

File: Z-9733

Re: 934 Oxford St W - proposed development

We are opposed to the proposed 8-unit development at 934 Oxford St. West. As home owners on Deer Park Circle, the street behind this development, we feel tearing down Oakridge houses to build big occupancy apartments must not be permitted.

Building this type of complex closer to commercial intersections like Oxford/Wonderland or Oxford/Hyde Park is advised, keeping the housing as is along Oxford.

We are saying "NO" to this proposal.

We are giving you permission to keep our opinion on record, and add it to the long list opposed to this development moving forward.

Robert & Joanna Melvin